
for our youngest learners
WE NEED MORE SPACE

Our elementary schools are overcapacity, with 
enrollment projected to increase over the next 
few years.

We’ve taken steps to manage our space needs  
including using spaces not designed as 
classrooms, closing open enrollment, and more. 

Preschool programming, Special Education, and 
intervention support are growing and need space. 

VOTE ON OR BEFORE TUESDAY, AUGust 9

Early voting via absentee ballot is now available.
Learn more at OurHuskiesOurFuture.org/vote

http://OurHuskiesOurFuture.org/vote
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•	 If we were to build a new building on 
a new site, project costs would equal 
approximately $26.4 million – almost  
$10 million more than what we’re  
currently asking to renovate the former 
Albany hospital.  

•	 The estimated tax impact on a $150,000 
residential home in the district would be 
about $5.75 per month starting in 2023. 

DID YOU KNOW?

Find your estimated tax 
impact here

On Tuesday, August 9, District residents will 
decide whether to invest in transforming 
the former Albany hospital to serve as an 

Early Learning Center. Albany Area Schools
PO Box 40

Albany, MN 56307
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